
Texas Eastern Communications, Inc. 

Satellite Earth Station E970046 

 

 

Application to Surrender Authorization 

 

Texas Eastern Communications, Inc. seeks to surrender its Authorization identified as E970046.  The 

facilities are no longer in operation and have been removed from Service. 

Should there be questions concerning this request, please contact our Licensing Specialist, Elizabeth 

Buckley of FCC-FAA Licensing, LLC located at 211 North Union Street, Suite 100, Alexandria, Virginia 

22314.  Telephone number: 703-615-6615; e-mail: Elizabeth@FCC-FAALicensing.com 


